
Statement as to why no Regulatory Flexibility Analysis is Necessary 
 
A Regulatory Flexibility Analysis is not required because the proposal should not have any 
adverse economic impact or impose any new reporting, recordkeeping or other compliance 
requirements on small businesses or local governments. The proposal simply conforms the 
regulation to the statute taking effect January 1, 2023, which changes the calculation for 
claimant’s attorney’s fees (and licensed representatives). 

 


